
 

 

 

 

 

 

OIA21-013 

 

17 March 2021 

 

 

Scott 

fyi-request-14637-d94de099@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Dear Scott,  

Thank you for your email of 09 February 2021 in which you requested the following under the 

Official Information Act 1982: 

 
“Copies of all email correspondence between Damien O'Connor's office and CNBC regarding 
the minister's appearance on CNBC's “Squawk Box Asia”, aired last month.” 

Attached is this correspondence as requested. Some details in this correspondence have been 

withheld under the following section of the OIA:    

 9(2)(a): to protect the privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural 
persons 

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to seek a review of this response by the 

Ombudsman. 

Yours sincerely,  

Hon Damien O’Connor 

Minister for Trade and Export Growth 
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